Transition of the Official Telegram
Channel

xx network community,

We are excited to announce that xx network is taking another step forward in it's vision of
decentralization and enhanced community engagement with two pivotal updates regarding our
Telegram presence:

1.

Handover of the Official Telegram Channel: Today,Sept 29th at 3pm PDT (UTC 10pm),
the official Telegram channel of the xx Foundation will be handed over to the On-Chain
Governance Council. This transition, led by Council member Bulldog and supported by
a coalition of council and core community leaders, is a reflection of our collective
vision for a more open and community-driven ecosystem.

Launch of the xx Foundation Announcement-Only Channel: To ensure that our
community remains consistently informed with clear and official updates, we are
introducing the xx Foundation Announcement-Only Channel. This channel will be the
primary source for all official news, updates, and announcements directly from the
Foundation. Additionally, announcements will be pushed to the newly led community
channel for broader reach. The new xx Foundation announcement channel link is here:

https:/t. me/xxfoundationofficial

Our original Telegram channel has been an invaluable platform for community interactions and
updates. With these changes, we aim to strike a balance between fostering open community
dialogues and providing a dedicated space for official communications.

Join us in this new phase, and let's together make our Telegram community more vibrant,
informed, and engaging than ever before.

Thank you all for your continued support.
Onwards!,

The xx Foundation



https://t.me/xxfoundationofficial

